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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/02/2024  08:46:252023/4898/P COMMNT J. Stevens While very sympathetic to the circumstances of the owner of this property some members of this Association 

report that they are very concerned about the height of the proposed extension and, more particularly, the 

proposed roof terrace.  It is felt that the latter creates a dangerous precedent and is contrary to the 

requirements of the Hampstead Village Conservation Area. Even though set furtehr back than on the previous 

application it is felt that it will still cause overlooking to other properties.  In addition several feel that the 

proposed extension represents over development of the sit which is already very small.  It has been sggested 

that an internal lift might help make the upper floor more accessible.
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